
  
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            Date: August 30, 2021 

 

The Legacy Pit Open: Final Day For Refunds 

 

The Legacy Pit Open on September 18, 2021 is arriving soon. As stated in previous 

announcements, and press releases since April 13th, refunds will be honored until Saturday 

September 4th. This is a reminder that refunds after this date will not be honored. 

 

The Legacy Pit organizes Magic The Gathering tournaments, and streams live content every 

Thursday and Saturday on Twitch at 6:00 pm EST. Select content is later published on YouTube. 

The Legacy Pit features a comprehensive library of over 50 prebuilt Legacy decks with viewer 

interaction at its core. Matchup requests are honored in real time. The Legacy Pit’s brand 

features competitive game play, and genuine raw edgy fun that is truly unique. 

 

Contacts / Sites: 

 

Ticket Sales  www.thelegacypit.com 

Twitch Live Stream http://twitch.tv/thelegacypit 

YouTube Channel http://youtube.com/thelegacypit 

Twitter   @theLegacyPit 

Discord  https://discord.gg/BnBV9qW 

FaceBook Event Page https://fb.me/e/2yfrP5Yy1 

Business Inquiries Travis.Parsley@TheLegacyPit.com 
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